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Burgos, Alexander N

From: Ann Wall <awall@sosnc.gov>
Sent: Monday, June 3, 2024 5:02 PM
To: Ascher, Seth M; Elmore, Ann M
Cc: Burgos, Alexander N
Subject: [External] Re: June 2024 Secretary of State rules

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open aƩachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the Report Message 
buƩon located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab. 

 
Thanks! 
 
 
Ann B. Wall 

General Counsel 

Department of the Secretary of State 

awall@sosnc.gov 

Phone (919) 814-5310 
Fax 919-814-5391 

 

Please be aware that communications with the Secretary of State's office may be public records. 

 
 
 
 

Anns, 
  
I have reviewed the rules submitted by the Secretary of State for the June 2024 RRC meeting. I anticipate 
recommending approval of these rules. 
  
The RRC will formally review these Rules at its meeting on Wednesday, June 26, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. The meeting 
will be a hybrid of in-person and WebEx attendance, and an evite should be sent to you as we get close to the 
meeting. If there are any other representatives from your agency who want to attend virtually, let me know prior to 
the meeting, and we will get evites out to them as well.  
  
Seth Ascher 
Counsel to the North Carolina Rules Review Commission 
Office of Administrative Hearings 
(984) 236-1934 
  
  

 
Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized 
state official. 
  
 
Connect with us!  
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On the Web: http://www.sosnc.gov/  
 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/NCSecState  
 
Twitter: https://twitter.com/NCSecState  
 
YouTube: https://www.youtube.com/c/NCSecState  

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the 
intended recipient (s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized 
use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited.  
 


